
MESSAGE TO ALL FAMILIES OF GRADE 3 AND GRADE 6 STUDENTS 

RE: EQAO   

Greetings! 

As you are aware, students in Grades 3 and 6 will be writing 
EQAO tests in math and literacy this month. The following dates apply: 

 

GRADE 3   Tuesday, May 24 – Friday, May 27 inclusive 

GRADE 6    Monday, May 30 – Thursday, June 2 inclusive 

 

We are making a concerted effort against applying undue pressure on students in 
terms of the results of these tests. We are mindful of the inordinate pressure 
students have been under these past two and a half years and how COVID has 
directly affected learning opportunities. Students are encouraged to do their 
best, and be proud of their efforts. 

To support your child during the process we suggest: 

- That attendance is timely, and consistent for the 4 writing days (please 
endeavour to book appointments outside of writing week) 

- Help you child ‘key down’ the night before so they get a good rest 
- A solid, healthy breakfast each day will help with attention and 
focus 
-Ensure your child brings their water bottle so they can stay 
hydrated 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s homeroom 
teacher. 

 

- Mount Hope Team  


